

## The Beeman Buzz From the Principal's Office February 2021

## Dear Beeman Parents/Guardians,

The year seems to be flying by and, it is hard to believe it is February already! As a school, we have decided that Valentine's Day will be celebrated on the 12th. I am asking that students do not bring in Valentines from home or treats to share. COVID restrictions are still in place for all food celebrations, and there is a general concern about students licking envelopes for valentine's cards. Instead, many classrooms will do craft projects that students can share as Valentines. I thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation.

On a happier note, we have some fun days in store for our students this month as we try to combat the doldrums of winter. We kick off with our day of play on February 3rd and continue each Friday this month with a theme for dress up. I can't wait to see what creative ideas students have.

Jodi Gennodie

## **Important Dates to Remember This Month:**

- 2/3 Beeman School's Day of Play (2-hours of unstructured playtime for students during in-person time and the remote hour)
- 2/5 February Fun Friday wear your favorite animal print
- 2/12 February Fun Friday tacky tourist day dress for your dream vacation
- 2/15 President's Day No School
- 2/16-2/19 Winter Break No School
- 2/21 School re-opens at 8:00 AM
- 2/26 February Fun Day The Beeman Prom dress to impress!

Thank You For Sharing Your Children With Us Each Day.